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Happy New Year 2018!  Have you made your resolutions yet?  My list includes cleaning 
up the piles of paper in my living room.  Forty-eight years of accumulated records is way 
too much.  Is there anyone out there with the skills to help me sort through the piles?  If 
so, I am looking to interview a person or two that are willing to barter time with me.  I 
will be happy to exchange equal amounts of time to help out the person(s) get something 
done they need to have done.  Contact me at 585-737-5205. 
 
One of the first items to jot on your calendar in 2018 is the next Webster’s Crossing 
Spaghetti Dinner and Music Jam by donation for Thursday, January 25.  We look forward 
to seeing you between 4:30 and 7 PM for the dinner and afterwards for music in the 
sanctuary. 
 
As you may be aware, on Saturday, December 16th between 9 and 11 AM, the 
Springwater Community Pantry at 8148C South Main Street, Springwater (where 
Sammy’s Place was originally) opened its doors to people in need of food.  Teresa 
Langhorn (245-1223) will announce the official opening of the Pantry this month in 
January.  People in the Town of Springwater encompassing Springwater, Webster 
Crossing, Canadice area are invited to visit the Pantry to become knowledgeable and to 
either help serve or be served.  Those in need of emergency food can fill out an 
application.  Those behind this effort are Teresa Langhorn, Pat Granger, Terri White, and 
Ginny Heckman, the same people that are involved with obtaining the Food Link Truck 
in September and November.  The difference between the two programs is that Food 
Link food is open to anyone, whereas the Food Pantry food is for those having a special 
need for it.  Donations to Food Link are made primarily by the large food vendors, while 
donations to the Food Pantry are made by the people right in our community who wish to 
share what they have with those less fortunate. 
 
Springwater Trails hiked at Harriett Hollister Spencer Park in Canadice on December 31.  
Our next hike is Sunday, January 7 when we will be hiking the Mitchellsville Gorge in 
the town of Urbana.  For details, log into the Springwater Trails website or contact a 
regular hiker. 
 
Enjoy your New Year and may it be filled with many wonderful surprises.  
 
Please share your news with me at kjth@allwesterntrees.com or mail it to Katherine 
Humphrey, PO Box 217, Springwater, NY 14560. 
 
Birthdays: 
January 4 – Nellie White, Betty Hoppough 
January 5 – Jane White 
January 6 – Judy  Tripp-Neu, Phil Moyer 
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January 7 – Amy Jacobs, Bessie Bourgoine, Melissa Wormuth 
January 10 – Jennifer Humphrey Cooke 
January 11 – Caleb Moose, Brad Markle 


